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         June 9, 2008 
 

 
ROSEMARY MONROE, CHIEF HUMAN RESOURCES OFFICER 
 
Re: Policy on Supplement to Military Pay 
 
Dear Rosemary, 
 
Academic Council does not have any objections to renewing the Policy on Supplement to Military 
Pay for another two years.  Thank you for the opportunity to opine on this policy. 
       
Sincerely, 

 
Michael T. Brown, Chair 
Academic Council 
 
 
Copy: Academic Council 
 María Bertero-Barceló, Executive Director  
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